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Principalôs Report 

Message for our families 

As Covid continues its way through our lives, I want to let all 

families know that the health and wellbeing of our students (and 

their families) is uppermost in our minds. Life goes on as best it 

can, but we are conscious of the toll Covid is taking on everyone. 

The mental health and wellbeing of our community is vitally important, and I want to re-iterate that if 

things are not going well at home during lockdown, please contact us.  

We are getting together information that may support families with places to go or links to check out if you 

are not sure who to talk to about some issues. 

Until then, remember to contact/email your classroom teacher or Home Group teacher or any trusted staff 

member ï this applies to students and parents/carers. 

As much as we have probably had enough of the cliché, we are in this together and we will continue to put 

mental health and wellbeing at the top of our priority list.  
 

Kids helpline is a fabulous and long standing service supporting Australianôs. 

COVID-19 certainly has tested many peopleôs resilience. Kids Helpline supports Kids 5-12, Teens 13-17, 

Young Adults 18-25 and parents and carers. Perhaps take a look at their Helping Kids Through COVID-19 

tool, there are great links in here too if you are concerned about your child. Please remember that BDS are 

always willing to take your call if you are concerned about your child during this difficult time. 
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkidshelpline.com.au%2Fparents%2Fissues%
2Fhelping-kids-covid&amp;data=04%7C01%7CLee-
Anne.Sherwell%40education.vic.gov.au%7C416df3845c3540cf524f08d966bad1d2%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec
334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637653776027308833%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV
2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=DxCSM9Ch14vu1ZtOKJNqGJ4FX1OkFHuspbDbaZL
W8%2Bs%3D&amp;reserved=0 
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Boort District P - 12 School 
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BOORT, 3537 

Ph: 03 5455 2201 

Mobile 0477 741 594 

Email: boort.district.p12@education.vic.gov.au  

Website: www.boortds.vic.gov.au 

VISION STATEMENT  

Our  vision is to empower our students and staff to work together to become active 

and valued community members. We provide a safe and supportive learning 

environment, which fosters independent, resilient lifelong learners. 
 

BDS Motto:  Ψ!ŎƘƛŜǾƛƴƎ 9ȄŎŜƭƭŜƴŎŜ ¢ƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΩ 
 

BDS Beliefs and Values: Displaying a sense of Fairness 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES  

September 

1st Parent Teacher Interviews 

7th Subject selection WebEx 

13th Parentsô Club Meeting. 

 

The school would like to thank Kylie Cummins for her work with the Year 2/3 class 

while Pam Adams has been on leave and her tutoring role in Semester 1. We look 

forward to seeing Kylie back at the school in the near future. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkidshelpline.com.au%2Fparents%2Fissues%2Fhelping-kids-covid&amp;data=04%7C01%7CLee-Anne.Sherwell%40education.vic.gov.au%7C416df3845c3540cf524f08d966bad1d2%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637653776027308833%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=DxCSM9Ch14vu1ZtOKJNqGJ4FX1OkFHuspbDbaZLW8%2Bs%3D&amp;reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkidshelpline.com.au%2Fparents%2Fissues%2Fhelping-kids-covid&amp;data=04%7C01%7CLee-Anne.Sherwell%40education.vic.gov.au%7C416df3845c3540cf524f08d966bad1d2%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637653776027308833%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=DxCSM9Ch14vu1ZtOKJNqGJ4FX1OkFHuspbDbaZLW8%2Bs%3D&amp;reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkidshelpline.com.au%2Fparents%2Fissues%2Fhelping-kids-covid&amp;data=04%7C01%7CLee-Anne.Sherwell%40education.vic.gov.au%7C416df3845c3540cf524f08d966bad1d2%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637653776027308833%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=DxCSM9Ch14vu1ZtOKJNqGJ4FX1OkFHuspbDbaZLW8%2Bs%3D&amp;reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkidshelpline.com.au%2Fparents%2Fissues%2Fhelping-kids-covid&amp;data=04%7C01%7CLee-Anne.Sherwell%40education.vic.gov.au%7C416df3845c3540cf524f08d966bad1d2%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637653776027308833%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=DxCSM9Ch14vu1ZtOKJNqGJ4FX1OkFHuspbDbaZLW8%2Bs%3D&amp;reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkidshelpline.com.au%2Fparents%2Fissues%2Fhelping-kids-covid&amp;data=04%7C01%7CLee-Anne.Sherwell%40education.vic.gov.au%7C416df3845c3540cf524f08d966bad1d2%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637653776027308833%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=DxCSM9Ch14vu1ZtOKJNqGJ4FX1OkFHuspbDbaZLW8%2Bs%3D&amp;reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkidshelpline.com.au%2Fparents%2Fissues%2Fhelping-kids-covid&amp;data=04%7C01%7CLee-Anne.Sherwell%40education.vic.gov.au%7C416df3845c3540cf524f08d966bad1d2%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637653776027308833%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=DxCSM9Ch14vu1ZtOKJNqGJ4FX1OkFHuspbDbaZLW8%2Bs%3D&amp;reserved=0
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Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Due to lockdown, we are changing the date! As we went into this lockdown suddenly, we decided we 

didnôt want to use another whole day, when kids return, to run our important parent/teacher interviews. We 

also didnôt want to lose all our classes. As we are already in lockdown, we will use this time to teach 

classes as well as have interviews. As a result, here is what we will do: 

Date ï Wednesday 1st September 

Time ï 2pm to 6.30pm 

What ï Parent/teacher Interviews (via WebEx) 

We will run periods 1-5 (for Years 7-12), via WebEx, then break for lunch. Primary students will have 

their designated WebEx class session with their class teachers. At 2pm, we will open WebEx links and run 

interviews with parents and students.  

Interim reports and Xuno booking information will be emailed home on Friday 27th August, allowing 

bookings to be made over the weekend and into the early part of next week. 

Be watching your emails on Friday for information. 

 

Principalôs Availability over the Next Week 

Thursday Friday Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

At School  

 

At School  

 

At School  

 

At School  

 

At School  

 
 

Subject Selection Processes 

Due to the change in the date for Parent / Teacher interviews, the Year 7-10 subject selection processes will be 

pushed back a week to Tuesday 7th September.  This evening will include a short half hour information session for 

current Year 7 parents and students from 7.00pm to 7.30pm on WebEx.  There will also be time from 7.00pm to 

9.00pm for parents / carers to WebEx or make phone contact with Home Group Teachers, Key Learning Area  

Co-ordinators or subject teachers to get advice about selecting subjects for 2022.  Next week, all students will 

receive personalised selection sheets with information about selecting subjects.  Home Group Teachers will also help 

to guide this process. 

Tom Bleicher 

 

Another useful tool from smiling mind (an 
extremely well regarded service supporting 
good mental health) a children digital pack 
that can be used to support little people 
through the pandemic toughness. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Payment Options for Art Tags 
Please do one of the following to pay for Art Tags: 

1. Cheque ï send in a cheque made to the correct amount, with your order, 

to the General Office (Make Cheques payable to Boort District School) 

2. Cash ï send in cash, with your order, to the General Office 

3. Eftpos - Come into the Office and pay via Eftpos (please follow Covid 

procedures ï use the QR code check in, wear a mask, hand sanitise, 

follow density limits (this may mean waiting outside for someone to 

leave) 

4. Try Booking ï use the following QR code or weblink to pay for your 

order AND send in your order form to the General Office at school. 

5. https://www.trybooking.com/BTQTV 
 

No BPAY payments, please. 

 

Hi Year 11 and 12 Students,  

Please find attached the latest Careers Newsletter. This edition includes information on: Virtual Open Days for 

Longerenong College @ Collarts, the Swinburne Open Night sessions, a future careers in Health Webinar @ ACU, 

Upcoming Deakin University School holiday Campus Tours, Week 4 of the RMIT Next Fest, Bendigo TAFE online 

Information sessions + more. 

Year 12ôs, if you have yet to create your VTAC account and you would like some assistance, please let me 

know!!   

I am also very happy to read early entry statements, scholarship applications and SEAS statements etc, so 

please keep emailing them through. 

  

Angela Poxon 
Careers and Pathways 

 
9c High Street, Charlton VIC 3525 

P: 5491 1144 | M: 0429 148 399 

E: a.poxon@ncllen.org.au  

W: www.ncllen.org.au 

 

School Magazines. 

 

If families would like a 2021 School Magazine and have not already ordered one at the 

beginning of the year (with fees and subject contributions), please put $20 (cash/cheque) in an 

envelope and hand in to the office as soon as possible. 

If you have placed an order, but have not paid for it can you please do so, so that your order is 

secured. 

Jess Lee. 

 

 

SPONSOR an ART TAG ï Parentsô Club Fundraiser. 
Sponsor an Art Tag and we will have them cut and engraved with your contribution. Together, this will form a 

beautiful art installation and leave a lasting memento of your childôs school years. Each Art Tag will be 

attached to the stairs near the sand pit.  
 

Each tag is $25; if you require more than one, please copy the order form. (See below) 

Please send order form and payment to the School Office by August 31st 2021. 

Payment can be made by Cash / Chq / Card  

or by the Try booking  https://www.trybooking.com/BTQTV 

Any queries please contact Kelly Henderson ï parentsclubbds@gmail.com  

 

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.trybooking.com%2FBTQTV&data=04%7C01%7CLee-Anne.Sherwell%40education.vic.gov.au%7Ce9c845d8980e4a7a045508d96100f2a7%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637647478967342889%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=tyHRhNkNtuU%2FsEZfVn8Wkg49kCFaPtO2YDGQRCBrrZ8%3D&reserved=0
mailto:a.poxon@ncllen.org.au
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ncllen.org.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cvalda.henderson%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cf87906231f8248e35ea808d96699188a%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637653630854285204%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=Hm2lvgDwOVV9KrAs8FlwrIn4cx7kZTaHLY6jm%2F8u4RI%3D&reserved=0
mailto:parentsclubbds@gmail.com


 

Granites ï Year 9/10 Outdoor Ed 

On the of 17th August our Year 9 & 10 Outdoor Ed students began the journey out to Mt. Egbert on their bikes. On 

the way out there, they displayed great resilience into a gnarly head wind setting a cracking pace. We arrived, set up 

camp and a had a bite to eat. With no rest to be had we set off exploring straight away with some students on two 

wheels and the rest on two feet. Our afternoon and evening consisted of some team challenges and games such as; 

build the highest freestanding structure, silly sardines, and campfire mafia. Dinner was also a highlight with a wide 

variety of meals prepared.  

The next morning was stellar with nothing but sunshine, and riders were once again full of energy after a good night 

sleep. The ride back into town began around 10am and arriving at about midday. All together, we clocked up 

approximately 60kmôs there and back, and a well-deserved feed from the lakeside finished off the camp. Our 

students were nothing short of excellent for the entire trip and we should be very proud of them in the way they 

conducted themselves. We look forward to the rest of the year and more relationship building experiences ahead. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Gateways Out and About 

Over the last month, Gateways students have been out in the community learning about our olive industry and the 

dairy industry.  While at school, pruning the orchard and starting work on some landscaping projects have engaged 

students.  Tasting and bottling our own olives was also completed.  We were looking forward to the arrival of our 

calves but we will just put that on hold for a while!  Many thanks to Dale Smythe and the crew at Cobram Estate, 

Marlies and Peter Eicher at Salute, and Pennie Gill with their dairy farm at Macorna, for their time and expertise.  A 

huge thank you also to Richard Cockerell for his hay donation in order to help with the upkeep of our calves.   

Tom Bleicher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 


